
 

DCG & Technical Graphics Queries.   

 

Questions:    

Who do I contact regarding DCG or Technical Graphics queries? 

Answer:  

From August 2016 all queries relating to the technology (t4) subjects should be sent 

via e-mail to t4@pdst.ie. 

 

Questions:    

Where can I get guidance on what should be included in a completed DCG Student 

Assignment? 

Answer:  

It is important to carefully read the ‘Instruction to candidates’ and the marking 

scheme that is issued by the State Examinations Commission along with the Higher 

and Ordinary Level briefs. T4 has also developed a ‘Guide to the Student 

Assignment’. The purpose of this document is to offer guidance to both teachers and 

students on possible approaches to successfully completing the DCG Student 

Assignment.  The document is available free to download or a printed copy is 

available to purchase from the PDST bookshop.  Further details are available at: 

http://www.t4.ie/Recent_Topics6.html 

 

Questions:    

When is the Student Assignment issued to schools? 

Answer:  

The DCG student assignment is normally issued to schools in the 1st or 2nd week of 

September and the deadline for completing the assignment is usually late January.  
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